
All Families

Thank you to those who attended our Secondary Campus Celebration of Learning!  It was a wonderful
turn out to honour Gr12 students who shared about their Senior project, give out awards and connect
with each other.   In addition, we were able to combine these evenings with the return of the theatre at
CCSS.  Special thanks to those who volunteered their time for the High School production of Antigone
Now by Mellissa Cooper and to the Grade 9 Semester 2 Drama class who treated us to Alan Haehnel’s 15
Reasons not to be in a Play.  It was a half hour of comedic irony followed by 40 minutes of an earnest
tragedy all performed in an intimate space making creative use of levels and sight lines, architecture and
effects.

On this National Indiginous People’s Day, we are especially reminded of the power and importance of
our traditions.  Namely, gathering for celebration and the exchange of stories.  It is an immense privilege
to be able to use our school, on Treaty 7 land, to reconcile and restore the Kingdom through storytelling.
John 1:1

We’re celebrating Gr12 Graduation on Tuesday, June 28 at 2:30pm at Bethany Chapel (3333 Richardson
Way, SW) and you are invited to attend!  You can also watch the live stream on our YouTube Channel,
linked HERE: INFO CALGARY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL.

Your payment for next year has been reset and will begin July 1, 2022.  If you have any questions or
concerns, please reach out to our Accounts Office asap as processing begins next week.   Your schedule
was previously emailed to you. Accountsoffice@calgarychristianschool.com or ph: 403-242-2896 ext
4303.

Supply Lists are linked HERE and calendars are linked HERE for next school year!

The final student banking with the Christian Credit Union is June 22.

(remember, you can view this email as a PDF HERE and on our website: parents/weeklyemail)

ES Families

Remember - hot dog days and special lunches have wrapped up for the year, please pack a lunch for
your child on Wednesday.

Gr6 families: MOVING TO MIDDLE SCHOOL!  We hope your student is excited to come to Gr7 at our
Secondary Campus.  In order to make the transition easier, we’ve compiled a list of questions and
answers for you posted HERE on our website.

Thanks to the Alberta Teachers Association (ATA) for supplying freezies for our sports days.

Year End Chapels on Tuesday, June 28 Parents are invited to join our chapels in the Elementary gym,:
Gr4 -6 @ 9:00-9:30
GrK-3 @ 9:40-10:10

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKGomyR-4o91iNaDl075FSg
mailto:Accountsoffice@calgarychristianschool.com
https://www.calgarychristianschool.com/parents/supply-lists
https://www.calgarychristianschool.com/parents/bell-schedules-and-calendars/calendar
https://www.calgarychristianschool.com/download/393041
https://www.calgarychristianschool.com/parents/weekly-email
https://www.calgarychristianschool.com/parents/christian-secondary/moving-to-middle-school


Reminder: early dismissal on the last day of school, Tuesday, June 28 at 12:40pm.

Secondary Families

Track and Field windup party for all Gr7–12 students who went to a track meet this spring!  Athletes, join
us TODAY June 21 in the gym from 3:45-4:45pm.

Gr 7 - 9 Students - Hot Lunch is finished for the year. Please remind your student to bring a lunch with
them to school this week.

PowerSchool is now closed for marking.  It will reopen after 3pm on Wednesday, June 29 for you to
access report cards.

Gr7-9 Students will be heading to Calaway Park on Friday June 24. Here is a reminder of some of the
details:  Tickets have been purchased in advance, if your child has a season pass please encourage them
to bring it with them to save on admission. Please send your student with a packaged lunch or money to
purchase lunch/snacks/souvenirs. Lockers are available for rent for $5 if a student would like to lock up
their belongings. Students should dress appropriately for the weather including hats, sunscreen, shoes
appropriate for walking around. The bus will arrive back at CCS @ 3:30pm please arrange for
transportation for your child if they typically take the school bus! If your child will not be taking the bus to
or from Calaway please email katherine.stewart@pallisersd.ab.ca to let her know!

Gr11 parents, a great way to support the Grads and their parents is to volunteer for the reception
following the ceremony on June 28… and next year we’ll do the same for you! Volunteer HERE, thank
you!

The exam schedule is posted HERE.

MOVING AWAY!
Palliser has made the decision to move the school district from PowerSchool to a new system, Edsembli
beginning next school year.  Communication and details will be shared the week of August 15 with all of
our families.  If you do not hear from the school by Friday, August 19 - please reach out via email to:
info@calgarychristianschool.com.  Thank you, have a great summer break!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044eabae2ea6f49-assist4
https://www.calgarychristianschool.com/parents/christian-secondary/exam-schedule
mailto:info@calgarychristianschool.com

